
Notice Of Intent To Apply For Federal Funds 

And Request For Public Comment 

The Hilliard City School District wishes to announce the District's intent to make 

application for federal funds appropriated to the State of Ohio for public education 

purposes under the American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act through the Elementary and 

Secondary School Emergency Relief III (ESSER III) Fund.  The District requests public 

comment on tentative plans for use of the funds. 

 

ESSER III funds:       $4,215,000 (estimate)- To be expended during FY24 

 

Purpose:                      

To respond to the pandemic and to address the academic impact of lost instructional 

time as a result of COVID-19 by providing evidence-based interventions to support 

students’ academic, social, and emotional needs and address the disproportionate 

impact of coronavirus on student populations including students from low-income 

families, students of color, English learners, children with disabilities, students 

experiencing homelessness, and children in foster care. 

 

Plans:          

The district will utilize the final year of this funding source to provide Reading/Math and 

EL Intervention teachers, Counselors, and a Graduate Success teacher leader, Social 

Workers, Speech Therapists, and school Psychologists. 

Interested parties may file a comment online here: 

https://www.hilliardschools.org/contact-us/ 

If you prefer to file your comment on paper, mail your comment to Hilliard City School 

District, Attention: Office of the Superintendent, 2140 Atlas Street, Columbus, OH 

43228. Alternatively, you may also deliver your comment to Jill Abraham, Assistant 

Superintendent, at the same address.   

 

https://www.hilliardschools.org/contact-us/

